
 

Call for Poster Presentations Trans-Atlantic Slavery Conference  

On Monday 17 June 2024, the National Maritime Museum in Amsterdam 
holds a one-day conference on trans-Atlantic slavery, organized together 
with the New Netherland Institute.   

In addition to the panels, the program offers room for poster presentations in 
which researchers and students can present their research relating to the trade 
in African and Indigenous peoples, slavery at sea, and slavery in the Atlantic 
world. This can include – but is not limited to – research in history, art history, 
and/or literature; archaeological research; research on the present-day impact of 
slavery; and research on the ways in which museums, heritage institutions, 
schools and universities deal with the history of slavery.   

We warmly invite students and researchers to submit a proposal for a poster 
presentation.  

Please note:  

• The conference will be held in English. 
• Proposals are written in English and are 150-200 words, including a title. 
• Please indicate in the proposal what type of primary source material you 

have been working with. 
• In addition to the proposal, please include a bio of no more than 30 

words.  
• Submit your proposal and your bio in a single pdf document no later than 

21 May 2024 to slaveryconference@hetscheepvaartmuseum.nl.  
• If your poster proposal is accepted, you are expected to bring an A2 poster 

(42 x 59 cm) to the conference.   
• Students, those who have recently completed their studies, and PhD 

candidates, are especially encouraged to submit a proposal.   
• Decisions will be communicated no later than 31 May 2024. 

Questions can be directed by email to Tom Nouwen and Suze Zijlstra, via 
slaveryconference@hetscheepvaartmuseum.nl.  

The complete conference program will be published on 
https://www.hetscheepvaartmuseum.com/whats-on/agenda/conference-trans-atlantic-slavery. 


